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ALBANY HEALTH CAMPUS — BED CAPACITY 
653. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Health: 
I refer to the incorporated answer provided in this house by the now Minister for Emergency Services on behalf 
of the Minister for Health on 15 June 2021 that stated — 

… Albany Health Campus is considered a high priority for WACHS as part of its strategic asset planning 
process. A site master planning development process has commenced, and this will inform any further 
developments for the facility. 

It is over a year later. 
(1) Has the site master plan for Albany Health Campus been completed? 
(2) If yes to (1), when will the plan be made public? 
(3) If no to (1), why not? 
(4) If no to (1), how does the WA Country Health Service still claim that the Albany Health Campus is a high 

priority for its strategic asset planning process? 
(5) When will the Albany community be properly and fully informed of the government’s plan for its 

health campus? 
Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of the question. 
I am advised that an answer will be provided on the next sitting day. The member may or may not have been told 
that in advance. I was sitting at the table during the Committee of the Whole, so I could not tell him. 
Hon Dr Steve Thomas: That’s fine. I thank the Leader of the House for that. 
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